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Who are the PTA?   

The PTA are a group of parents who  
volunteer to plan and run events to raise money  
for Snaith Primary School.   
The money raised at such events goes towards things 
that might be needed in school, or towards making the 
pupils time at primary school more enjoyable.   
Examples of recent expenditure include:  Play kitchen 
for reception, storage for classrooms, leavers packs, 
leavers disco’s, Jubilee bookmarks, packets of crisps at 
school pantomime, ice lollies for sports day etc.   
 

Pre-loved uniform 

The PTA has a range of pre-loved uniform  
for sale, starting from 50p ranging to £2 depending  
on the item. Please message the PTA Facebook page  
‘Infor PTA Snaith Primary’ or contact 
snaithpta@hotmail.com if you would like to buy any 
pre-loved uniform. 
 

Volunteers needed 

New volunteers to join the PTA are always  
welcome. You can be involved in as little or as large 
capacity as you wish.   
The types of things that volunteers might be asked to 
help with are as follows: collecting donations for raffle 
prizes, selling raffle tickets/ lollies/ buns etc., helping 
to facilitate stalls at events such as sports day, 
volunteering to attend school trips/ help at school 
discos, help behind the scenes planning events.  
The PTA communicate via a WhatsApp group regularly 
and have a meeting once a term at The Brewers Arms 
in Snaith.  PTA volunteers chip in where we can, there 
is no pressure for a set commitment.  

What’s coming up? 

SPORTS DAY - Friday 1st July 
The PTA will be providing refreshments 
for parents for a donation amount of 
your choice. 
 

LEAVERS DISCO - Year 6 only 20th July 
5.30pm-7pm 
 

ICE LOLLY SALES - allocated days each 
week (weather depending)  
Keep up to date with selected days on 
the school app or PTA Facebook page. 
Ice lolly sales have been a roaring 
success and we thank you for making 
this happen! 
 

SUMMER RAFFLE - tickets will be on 
sale on sports day, at ‘pop in the park’ 
and after school on lolly selling days. 
£1 per strip (Cash only please) Lots of 
great prizes to be won including 
vouchers for local pubs/restaurants, 
days out and more! 
 

‘BUNDAY MONDAY’ some parents 
may remember this from pre-covid 
times! We are pleased to report this 
will be back in the new school year! 
More details to follow! 
 

SCARECROW WALK will be back in the 
Autumn term around Halloween.. 
more details to follow, so get 
planning!! This was a huge success last 
year and we hope we can achieve the 
same again this year! 

 

If you are interested in joining the PTA please get 
in touch by messaging the PTA Facebook page 
‘Infor PTA Snaith Primary’ or contact 
snaithpta@hotmail.com. “Many hands make light 
work” as the saying goes! 


